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NZ High Commission (cont)  

 

KGVI  1937    2½d 

   1939    2/6(brown) 

             1941    1d, 3d 

             1950      4d 

QEII    Wilding  ½d, ld, 3d, 4d, 10/- 

 

 

Conclusions 

 

From the above analysis of usage a simple story appears. Die  
A was the original die used at least from 1922 until World  
War II when it was destroyed in the bombing of Slopers Works.  
As an emergency measure dies B 1 C were used until the new  
die D was ready to replace them. Die E does not easily fall  
into this scheme with its first usage date of 4th March 1940  
which was before the bombing. This date was reported in  
'Stanley Gibbons Stamp Monthly' of April 1961 but I have not  
seen any examples with such an early date. 

 

I give my thanks to the many members of the Society who have  
supplied information and examples to make this article  
possible, and would be pleased to hear further from anyone  
who can add anything. 

 

HMSO Machine 
 

Following an article printed in the HMSO Newsletter, (PROGRESS, 
we received a letter from the operator of the HMSO perfin 
machine, and very interesting it was being a personal report. 
Mr Runacre  tells us  that he used to perforate £30-40.00 
worth of stamps every two weeks, and that all denominations 
were perfinned.  They were perfinned three sheets at a time 
and the needles became so warm they would stick.  They were 
then used to perforate a sheet of waxed paper to lubricate 
them.  He also mentions that the large format £1 stamps were 
folded before perforating 
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